NORTH RIVER SCHOOL DISTRICT #200

BOARD POLICY NO. 3140
NON-RESIDENT STUDENTS
——2LoIUENT STUDENTS

Students who wish to attend the North River Schools from residences
outside the district must first secyre release from their resident district.

Parents or guardians of Prospective students who do not reside in the
North River School District must also complete the Application for
Admission and submit it to the Superintendent along with the proper
release from the district of residence.

Parents or guardians who reside in a non-high district are required to
complete only the Application for Admission for secondary students.

In the event an Application for Admission is rejected, parents or guardians
may wish to pursue the Statutory appeal process.
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